22-23 Chi Yun School Notice PO36E Announcement-in-charge: Ms. Liu Hang Lam

Chi Yun School
2022-2023

Resumption of full-day face-to-face classes
22™ November, 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians,
According to the "Arrangements for Face-to-Face Classes for Schools in Hong Kong in the 2022/23
School Year" issued by the Education Bureau on'25 October 2022, schools may apply to the Education
Bureau for resumption of full-day face-to-face classes if the vaccination rate of students reaches the

prescribed level and the staff meet the requirements of the "Vaccination Pass".

As our school has fulfilled the above conditions, we have applied for and received approval from the

EDB to resume full-day face-to-face classes for all students on 1 December 2022.

Thank you for your attention. For further enquiries, please contact the class teacher at 2386 2010.

Yours faithfully,

At B
Chung Lai Kuen
Principal, Chi Yun School




